
 
 
               March 1, 2016 
 
Christopher Begley  
Board Chair 
DeVry Education Group 
3005 Highland Parkway 
Downers Grove, IL  60515-5799 
 
Dear Chair Begley:  
 
I am writing to inform you that I am resigning from my recent appointment to serve on the DeVry 
Education Group board of directors. I initially chose to accept the appointment because I believed 
I could contribute to improving the educational experiences of the students attending DeVry 
institutions, but in light of a variety of other issues that have come to the fore, I have determined 
that I am unable to serve. Thank you for the invitation and I wish you and DeVry success in the 
future. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 

      
     Linda P.B. Katehi 
     Chancellor 
 
/am 
 
  

 


